
 

                                                

 
 

14th November 2022 

 
 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Parents’ Evening 

 
You are invited to attend Parents’ Evening in school, being held on Tuesday 29th 

November and Wednesday 30th November, to discuss your child’s progress towards 
their targets this year.  We would encourage you to bring your child with you so that 

they may also be part of the discussion. 
 

The Parent’s Evening booking system on School Spider will open on Tuesday 15th 
November at 5.00 pm and close on Monday 21st November at 9.00 pm, for you to book 

your child’s appointment.  Each appointment will be for 10 minutes only; if further 
discussion is needed, a subsequent appointment can be made. 

 
We look forward to seeing you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 

Mrs R Gough 
Headteacher 

 
 
 


